From: Nancy Rawson <nrawson@chipublib.org>
Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2015 11:28 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Book Donation 

 

Dear Mr. Berlin:
I am writing on behalf of the Rudy Lozano Branch of the Chicago Public Library. In August, 2015, we received trash, and approximately 24 donated damaged books at the library. These materials were discarded.

Thank you, Nancy A. Rawson

What are you reading?
Nancy A. Rawson
Rudy Lozano Branch
Chicago Public Library
